
 

     Foxwood Village HOA Meeting 
     Tuesday, September 24, 2013 

     At 7:00 PM 
 

We are accepting nominations for all HOA Executive 
Committee positions (President, Vice President, Secretary, 

Corresponding Secretary, and Treasurer) for 2014. 
 

If you would like to run for an office, please give your name 
to Judy Lanning, (298-8563) 

 

Nominations will also be taken from the floor at the 
September mtg. 

 

Voting will take place at the November HOA Mtg. 
 

* THIS WILL BE A VERY IMPORTANT MEETING * 
 

CHANGES IN THE BY-LAWS WILL BE DISCUSSED AT THIS 
MEETING! 

 
YOUR ATTENDANCE IS EXTREMELY IMPORTANT 

 
 

Retraction 
Our President, Marylee, would like to apologize, to those, who may have been offended 
regarding the “Dues Amnesty Day” article.  She made an executive decision, without the 
approval of the Home Owners Association Executive Board.  Furthermore, Eugene Rausch 
would like to inform the Foxwood Community that his name appeared in the article only 
because, as Treasurer, he is the receiver of dues. 

CHANGE IN CALLING POST INFORMATION 
 

Jane Joerschel is moving from Foxwood Village and has “retired” as head of our Telephone 
Networking Committee. Marylee Feldman (#45) has volunteered to take her place.  Please 
call Marylee at 917-603-8952 with any information regarding a death in our community 
and the funeral arrangements. 
 

(Sandy Kaczynski is also “retiring” as Jane’s back-up.  If anyone would like to take Sandy’s 
place, please call Marylee at the above #.) 


